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Community Recycling Centers 
  Frequently Asked Questions 

Q. When are your recycling centers open? 

A. We have two locations; each is open one Saturday each month.   
  

Q. Where are the locations? 

A. Our Buckhead center, open the first Saturday of each month, is located at 2715 
Peachtree Road, in the lower parking lot of the Second-Ponce de Leon Baptist Church.  
On the second Saturday of each month, our Kirkwood/Edgewood center is held at 
Coan Middle School at 1550 Hosea L Williams Dr. NE.  Visit our website for maps for 
each location. 

  

Q. What are the hours of the centers? 
A. We are open from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at both locations. 
  

Q. Do your recyclers charge fees for recycling? 

A. Yes, some do.  There are fees for some electronics, paint, and paper shredding.  Please 
visit our website for details. 

  

Q. Will you pay me for any recyclables I bring in (e.g. aluminum cans)? 
A. No, we do not pay for any recyclables.  
  

Q. Do you take Household Hazardous Waste at your recycling centers? 

A. No we don’t.  
  

Q. Can I volunteer at the centers? 

A. Yes, just call (404-249-5853) or send us an email (info@keepatlantabeautiful.org) to let 
us know of your interest. 

  

Q. Can I bring my school class to tour the recycling facilities? 
A. Our centers are mobile drop-off locations; we do not have a physical facility.  However, 

we welcome scout troops or other groups to visit our centers.  Please call (404-249-
5853) or email (info@keepatlantabeautiful.org) to schedule a visit. 

 


